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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #2 

Request for Proposal No. 2411602 

 Electrical Assessments for EV Chargers 

 

Date: April 24, 2024 

Item No. 1  

Question: Regarding the networking hardware for either location, would you prefer to have the 
communications gateway (the hardware that takes in a cellular signal and emits a WIFI signal) mounted to 
the exterior of each building on a 120V power source or utilize a standalone gateway that is powered by tying 
into the 208V available powering up the charger and mounting onto the pedestal in the centre of the group 
of chargers? 

Answer: Either option is acceptable.  

 

Item No. 2 

Question: Should the electrician require access to one or both sites prior to April 30th to inspect the area 
for installation purposes, who do we contact to arrange that? 

Answer: The Regional District has already hosted a site meeting. Upon request, the Regional District may 
make another time available for all Proponents that wish to attend. Requests should be directed, in writing, to 
purchasing@scrd.ca.  

 

Item No. 3 

Question: Would you please confirm if the District is looking for a trade contractor (Electrical 
Contractor/General Contractor) or Engineering Consulting firm for this rfp? 

Answer: The Regional District is looking for engineered design for this project.  

 

Item No. 4 

Question:  We would like to request a one-week extension for this opportunity. 

Answer: The Regional District would prefer to keep the existing closing date and not extend. 
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